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-----Original Message----- 
From: mmkess@yahoo.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 2:33 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
Submitted: Aug 30, 2018 2:33 AM  
 
RENDER: server 
RESPONSECHART: 0 
CONTACT_REASON: Complaint, 
TITLE: Mrs. 
FIRST_NAME: Michele 
LAST_NAME: Kessler 
EMAIL: mmkess@yahoo.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 4194553620 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER:  
STREET_ADDRESS1: 4295 N TR 175 
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY: Republic 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 44867 
COUNTY: Seneca 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME:  
CASE_NUMBER:  
COMMENTS: Some of these proposed wind turbines are going to be directly across the street from my 
home. Im outraged that my fellow neighbors and I have recieved no formal documentation in the mail. If 
it were not for anti-wind signs and a few news articles, we wouldn't even know about it. Furthermore, 
it's unacceptable for one individual to get tons of money for having these turbines on his property while 
simultaneously  harming the neighbors. His neighbors recieve no benefit at all and have to suffer all the 
side effects if the turbines. Side effects ranging from lowered property values to physical ailments such 
as sleep disorders. It's completely unethical. At the very least, adequate compensation should be given 
to all those it negatively affects or it shouldn't be allowed to proceed.  
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